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5 November 2021

To:	San Diego City Council
San Diego Planning Commission
San Diego Development Services Division
About:	Potential future closures at Point La Jolla
I write on behalf of the La Jolla Community Planning Association Trustees.
LJCPA appreciates that the recent temporary closure around Point La Jolla to address problems arising from interactions between tourists and sea lions was implemented so as not to interfere with access to Boomer Beach, a major local attraction greatly valued by body surfers.
However, we are concerned that the maps prepared by the City in connection with the closure imply that Boomer Beach access might be obstructed during future closures, even though this did not happen during the recent closure. Blocking access to Boomer Beach would be unfortunate and unnecessary.
We believe that future Point La Jolla closures can achieve their stated purpose without blocking access to Boomer Beach, as the recent temporary closure demonstrated. We therefore request that the City revise its maps and closure plans to ensure that they do not interfere with reasonable access to Boomer Beach.
/s/
Diane Kane, President
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